



Dear friends,

Well, it feels like we hit the road running when we arrived back from England and it feels like we are still running!! It's been a busy month.

Gwen spent 2 days in hospital at the beginning of the month. She hadn't felt well leaving England and it didn't get better. After a bad migraine she ended up in hospital and the Dr thinks she may have had salmonella. That left her drained and weak and she's still getting over it. She managed 2 days in school before being ill. And then was off for over a week.

Mags was straight back into school and visiting Gwen in between. August is a busy month with lots of different celebrations. So we have celebrated the Founding of Asuncion and Day of the flag! Then we had Children's day so all the infants and primary children were able to go to our sports ground and have a party and games there. The infants took the infant class from the annexe school too and enjoyed their morning together.









